
 

 

          
  

 
         July 3, 2020 

 
 
 
Ms Christine Long – Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Long: 
 

Re: Potential Projects to Expand Access to Natural Gas Distribution  
Board File No.: EB-2019-0255  

  
We are solicitors for Red Rock Indian Band (“RRIB”) and the Bingwi Neyaashi Anishinaabek 

First Nation (“BNA”).  Please find enclosed RRIB and BNA’s late corrected cost claim in the above 
referenced proceeding, which is filed further to the Board’s Notice of Hearing for Cost Awards 
dated May 19, 2020. While more than five hours of time was incurred, the costs claim is limited 
to five hours. We apologize for filing these costs claims late and ask for the Board’s indulgence in 
that regard. 
 
       Yours very truly, 
 
       HENEIN HUTCHISON LLP 

 
 
       Alex Smith   
 
AS/mb 
Enclosure  


